
HB 917 -- INSURANCE COVERAGE OF SKIN CANCER SCREENINGS

SPONSOR: Hruza

This bill requires health carriers to provide coverage for an
annual whole body skin examination for skin cancer, and prohibits
any cost-sharing requirements from being imposed by the health
carrier. This provision does not apply to supplemental insurance
policies.


